
Barnstable Police respond to
teen  being  stabbed  multiple
times at the Cape Cod Mall
“On  Monday,  February  20,  2023,  at  approximately  4:00pm
Barnstable Patrol Officers and Detectives responded to the
Cape Cod Mall in Hyannis for a report of an individual who had
been stabbed.

Upon arrival, Officers located a 17-year-old male who had
sustained multiple stab wounds in his upper torso. The victim
was transported by the Hyannis Fire Department to an awaiting
MedFlight helicopter at the Barnstable Municipal Airport.

The MedFlight helicopter transported him to Hasbro Children’s
Hospital in Providence Rhode Island for serious, but non-life
threatening injuries.

This investigation remains active and ongoing at this time.
This assault was the result of an argument between the victim
and suspect and does not appear random.

If you have any information regarding this incident please
contact the Barnstable Police Department at 508-778-3874.”
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